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Chairman Kasper and members of the House Government and Veterans 

Affairs Committee: 

 

My name is Terri Thiel, and I am the chair of the North Dakota Travel 

Alliance Partnership (ND TAP). ND TAP is a coalition of travel industry 

stakeholders, including CVBs, state attractions, businesses and other 

interested stakeholders, in this viable and growing sector of North Dakota’s 

economy.  On behalf of the tourism industry and its partners, I am writing to 

voice support for SB 2093. 

 

SB 2093 removes restrictive language and provides greater flexibility to allow 

the North Dakota Parks and Recreation Department to approve operating 

concessionaires on property under the management of its director. The bill 

allows the director to review, approve or disapprove concessionaire 

applications rather than limiting these decisions to 14 events per year on 

property leased by the United States Department of the Army, Corps of 

Engineers.  

 

Passage of SB 2093 would benefit our state by encouraging additional use of 

North Dakota’s great outdoors for events and community gatherings and 



expand upon reoccurring events, providing further enrichment for our 

communities, citizens and our state’s tourism industry. 

 

ND TAP asks the House Government and Veterans Affairs Committee 

recommend a do-pass on SB 2093. 


